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Dear parents,

I would like to take this opportunity to greet you once again, wish you a pleasant start to 

spring, and briefly update you on the latest events. As always, you can find them in the 

"Upcoming Events" section.

April is a time of enrolment for first graders as well as the entrance exams for secondary 

schools. I would like to express my support to all our pupils preparing for their exams and 

wish them the best of luck – and to you, parents, plenty of patience and strength.

In the second week of April, we will welcome our first foreign group of students as part of the 

Erasmus+ programme. Eleven pupils from Sweden will be visiting our school and I would like 

to thank class 8.E for taking on the role of guides and hosts during their stay. At the same 

time, thanks to Erasmus+ mobility, a group of selected pupils from our 6th and 7th grades will 

stay in the town of Tui, Spain.

In the previous Newsletter, I informed you about the Summer Camp, which our native 

speakers, Ms Lesley-Anne and Ms Jericho, are organizing again this year. I am including the 

offer once more:

Dear parents, thank you all for your cooperation. I wish you pleasant spring days and a happy   

Easter.

On behalf of the bilingual team

Táňa Bahnerová

Deputy Headmistress for Bilingual Classes

Upcoming 

Events                  

  April 1-2   

 Enrolment for Year 1

April 3 - 16   

 mountain camp for 

4.E1, 4.E2

April 6 - 13   

Erasmus+, selected 

pupils’ mobility to 

Spain

April 7 - 11   

 Erasmus+, hosting 

pupils from Sweden 

April 11 and 14   

national entrance 

exams for secondary 

schools 

April 22 

3rd quarterly 

teachers’ meeting

            

April 25 

The Earth Day 

project day for 

bilingual first-stage 

classes, Assembly

April 16

INSET day

April 17 - 21

Easter Holidays

May 1  and 8

public holidays

May 9

INSET day


